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Dear Parents,
Welcome back to our final term – it’s hard to believe we have nearly completed a full year in school.  We have had some lovely weather this week and have already spent a great deal of time outdoors.  Could you please, therefore, make sure that you apply sun cream to your child before they come to school.  Although it has been sunny, it is still a bit chilly and some children have been coming to school without a coat.  They are outside for quite a while at lunchtimes and really need a coat to wear as it can be rather cold when it’s windy especially as we are near the coast.  
The children are being really enthusiastic about bringing in different things from home to share with the class. Please can you make sure if they want to bring something in to show and talk about that it is something related to our learning and the topic focus and not a toy to play with as this caused disruption last week and stopped some children accessing the different areas of the classroom because they didn’t want to part with their favourite toy. 

PE
Our PE this half term will be on a Monday afternoon and on a Wednesday morning.  We will be outside if the weather is suitable for our Monday lessons, so please make sure both indoor and outdoor kit are in PE bags. As we prepare the children for Year 1 please make sure they have items of clothing which they can put on themselves. 

Homework
We will keep sending home green words and red sight words as well as individual reading books.  You will have noticed that now the children are blending more confidently, we have been sending home phonic based reading book as well books which are based on recognising repetitive words and sight words.  This encourages the children to work out words using a mixture of phonics and comprehension / picture clues to avoid phonic reliance. However if your child is still decoding quite a lot, they will keep the same book for a week in order to build up fluency and sight recognition.   Please remember to sign and write comments if appropriate to show that your child has read.  Your signature and or comment are the only way we have of knowing whether a book has been read or not. 
It is very important that the children understand and can talk about what they are reading so please encourage the children to talk about the story and include key details of events as this will help them to build up their comprehension skills. 

Topics
Over this half term we will be looking at Animals, starting with pets and then moving onto farm animals in our ‘Down on the Farm’ topic as well as other areas that the children show an interest in. The children have really embraced the role play opportunities so please send in any topic related items. This term the children will be doing more structured lessons in readiness for Year 1.

The children have continued to thrive and I am so proud of them all.  They are making great progress and I am confident this will continue throughout this term as we move ever so quickly towards Year 1!!!									
Thank you, Mrs Whaley
